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Water Pipeling Comments <nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com>

Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water

Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Li

counties

1 message

ncolin

Cheryl Sprenger <pinknessi@sbcglobal.net>
Reply-To: Cheryl Sprenger <pinkness1 @sbcglobal.net>
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 19, 2011

State Engineer Jason King
NV

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50
billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over
a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this
project.

This is just too huge a price tag for Nevadan's at this time. Please
remember we all live here in Nevada and one area should not profit at
the expens of another area.

Sincerely,
Cheryl Sprenger

9620 Brightridge Dr
Reno, NV 89506-7579

Sat, Nov 19, 2011

=3

at 3:28 AM

re.

-

L&

=

B UL i

g

"

DEC 61 201

FWE gy

T e W |

1 |

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=0d 145 befdc& view=pt&search=inbox&th=133bb... 11/21/2011



